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N E W S L E T T E R 

Week  4 Term 2 –  17 May 2023 

Commemorative Service of the Fallen at the Bermagui War Memorial 
Our students and parents have been invited to attend the 3rd Cavalry Regiment (Vietnam) Reunion on Sunday, 21 May 2023 at 11 am at 
the Bermagui War Memorial.  
 
At the service, there is a Roll of Honour, where they will recite the 20 names of members of the 3rd Cavalry Regiment who were killed in 
active service in Vietnam. Students who attend will present the 20 flags for each fallen veteran as their names are called out.  
 
Mrs Roche will be our school representative. If your child is to attend, you must drop off and pick up your child at the Bermagui War 
Memorial. The service will go for approximately 45 minutes. Students should wear their school uniform.  
 
We understand this is a weekend event, and there is no obligation to attend.  
 
District Cross Country 
Permission notes for this week’s Sapphire Coast District Cross Country should now have been returned.  If not, please return ASAP. Any 
parents that are driving other students, could you please bring your licence and car rego to be sighted at our office as part of the  
Department’s guidelines. Good luck to all of our students that are competing. We look forward to hearing how you all go. Remember 
we are the defending champions! 
 
Before and After School Care 
It was great to have an initial meeting with the Aspire OSHC coordinators last week. We haven’t set a starting date yet but hopefully this 
will not be long. The school will continue to pass on any correspondence that we receive as things are being setup. I ask that you  
contact Aspire OSHC if you have questions. They may also be seeking people to work in both the before/after school and vacation 
timeslots. If you are interested, I would encourage you to also contact Aspire OSHC.  
 
Kianinny Excursion 
It was wonderful to welcome our Stage 2 students back from camp on Friday, 5 May. They all had a fantastic time and I was really 
pleased to hear positive reports from staff, students and families over the last week. I loved to hear how supportive our Year 4 students 
were to our Year 3 students who were participating in their first overnight camp. I even heard that the food was delicious! A big thank 
you to our staff, Miss Carmichael, Miss Schonell, Peta and Steve who attended and made this a wonderful learning experience for all the 
students. 
 
Stage 2 AFL Gala Day 
Last week our Stage 2 students participated in their AFL Gala Day in Narooma. The students participated in games as a part of their  
PD/H/PE curriculum. It was great to hear the students having such fun together whether they were experienced or not in the sport. Our 
Bermagui Public School students once again displayed responsible and respectful behaviour making for a fantastic day. 
 
Absences 
We have had a few waves of sickness over the past few years that fortunately haven’t impacted the school significantly due to families 
keeping students home when sick. We have notified a few classes over the last couple of weeks about illnesses and I please ask families 
to advise the school when students are home sick. Students are expected to attend all school activities on time. If your child is absent 
from school, is late or needs to leave early, an explanation needs to be provided to the school.  
 

Explanations that are justified include: 
• your child is sick or infectious (doctor’s certificate may need to be provided) 
• unavoidable medical/dental appointments 
• recognised religious holidays 
• urgent family circumstances, such as a funeral. 

 

Unjustified explanations include running late and sleeping in. Unjustified explanations are still counted as an absence. 
 

If your child is absent, there are several ways you can provide an explanation including: 
• responding to the SMS message sent out on the day of absence 
• a notification using the Audiri APP (Skoolbag) 
• a written note to your child’s class teacher or the front office upon their return. 

 
Award Presentation Assembly 
We will have our next award ceremony in the hall next week. Those parents of students who are receiving a Bronze or Silver Award will 
be invited to attend the assembly. Invites will be sent later this week. Students will also attend a morning tea with Mr Constable. 
 
Walk Safely to School Day 
This Friday, 19 May is ‘Walk Safely to School’ day. We all know that 
active kids are healthy kids and we live in a community where this is 
visible everyday. This year promotions are highlighting that until 10 
years of age, children must always hold an adult’s hand when  
crossing the road. 
 
Brendan Constable—Principal 

DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR 
19 May Zone Cross Country  

24 May Award Presentation Assembly 

21 June Athletics Carnival 
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We are excited to announce our school will be transitioning to 
an upgraded School Bytes finance system on 6 June 2023! 

In preparation for the transition to a simplified finance system for both you and the school, we will be  
required to implement a short payment lockout period where we will not be able to receive any  
payments.  
 
What this means for you  

• No payments can be made online from 9am, Tuesday 30 May 2023.  

• Last day to make cash, cheque or EFTPOS payments will be close of business on Tuesday, 30 May 
2023.  

• We will advise you when payments can resume closer to the above date.  

• Any existing payment links that have been sent to you previously in emails can still be used after the 
transition and will automatically redirect to the new system.  

• After the transition, a School Bytes portal will be available for you to register and begin using.  
(Link: https://portal.schoolbytes.education) 

• All previous payments made will be migrated to the new School Bytes finance system and portal.  

What is the School Bytes portal 

The School Bytes portal provides flexibility for you to conveniently: 

• Make school payments online (including paying for multiple siblings at once) 

• Use a family credit to pay for an activity or school contributions 

• Download a receipt for payments made 

• View all historical payments in one place 

• Complete and submit digital permission notes 

• View the status of all permission notes 

• Request a refund if required. 

This can be done where you want at any time: day or night. Through the portal, you will easily be able to 
download a receipt once a payment has been made and have access to view all historical payments when 
needed. Online payments are processed in real-time and can be viewed by school staff immediately. 

While our preference is for payments to be made via the portal, we will still accept payment via cash, 
cheque, money order and EFTPOS.  

https://portal.schoolbytes.education


 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR PBL AWARD WINNERS 

 

WEEK 2:  Blake, Annalise, Bobby, Zayden, Brooklyn, Kye and Luke 

WEEK 3:  Gemma, Grace, Ruby Bl, Charlotte 

POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR FOR LEARNING  

Our focus lesson in Week 5 will be reviewing the expectations for behaviour when playing on the bottom playground.  



 



CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR AWARD WINNERS   

KS Gungara-waraga K/1K Waranganj-baraga 1/2CR  Dhaba Dhagarr 1/2L  Gambambara 

 

Bridget 

Sailor 

Vika 

Lily H 

Lily A 

Kobe R 

Ari 

Annalise 

Zara 

Brendon 

Brooklyn 

Parker 

Piper 

Mackenzie 

Cove 

Mikkie 

Cory 

Harry 

Luther 

Sadie 

Milah 

Barry 

Zayden 

3/4S Djunga-waraga 3/4C Barra Barra 5/6OE Djagula 5/6S Gunganyal 

Ruby Bl 

Charlotte 

Gemma 

Arthur T 

Ruby Br 

Robert 

Alice 

Millie C 

Tahneisha 

Kyan 

Evania x 2 

Luke 

Billie M 

Bella J 

Edward 

Anna Sofia 

Lyla 

Jaxon C 

Izac S 

Literacy 
Students in Years 1 to 6 will be  
focusing on the graphemes for the 
sound boxes below for the next two 
weeks. 
 
Week 4  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Week 5 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This term, Kindergarten will start 
discovering the graphemes (letters) 
that represent the phonemes 
(sounds) that they learnt in Term 1. 
 
Week 4 

 
Week 5 



 


